
 

 

January 22, 2024 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Clerks Department - Credit Valley Conservation Participating Muncipalities 
 
RE:  CVC Final Report on the Conservation Authorities Act Transition Period 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As per Ontario Regulation 687/21 Transition Plans and Agreements for Programs and Services Under 
Section 21.1.2 of the Conservation Authorities Act, I have attached the final inventory of Credit Valley 
Conservation’s (CVC) programs and services. We confirm that the CVC has signed Memorandum of 
Understanding with all our participating municipalities as outlined in the attached January 19, 2024 report 
to the CVC Board of Directors.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Tamara Chipperfield, Corporate Secretariat 
tamara.chipperfield@cvc.ca 
905-670-1615 ext. 420 
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